
To my wonderful team 1D, 

How are you all? I have missed each and every one of you so much! I really hope 
you and your families are well and are spending lots of quality time together. I 
know it is a very difficult time at the moment but just remember this will not 
last forever.  

I have been reading all the brilliant things you are doing at home and how hard 
you have been working with all the home learning – keep it up! I hope you are 
taking part in the Joe Wickes home workouts every morning. I absolutely loved 
the 1D’s Scavenger Hunt idea – it was lovely seeing a photo of some of you on a 
video chat! 

I have also been keeping very busy during this time. I have been preparing some 
work for all of you as part of your home learning. I am writing a diary, 
meditating, practicing yoga at home (I know you all know how much Miss Demir 
loves yoga and meditation) and baking bread. As most of you are aware, I need 
to improve my art skills so I am practicing drawing pictures of flowers too – 
practice makes...perfect! I have also had the opportunity to read quite a few 
books I had purchased in the past but hadn’t had the time to read. I hope you 
are all reading too on Bug Club. 

Here is a photo of the bread I baked! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



I am really looking forward to being back at school together and being a team.  
Once we are back at school I promise we will have a double golden time session 
(without earning 10 marbles) in our classroom as a treat for showing resilience 
in the work you have been completing at home.  

I would be delighted to find out how you are keeping busy over the Easter 
holidays.  
Remember to be happy, be positive and always try your best in your learning. 

Stay safe and think positively. 

Lots of love from Miss Demir  


